
MEMORANDUM 
 
 

 TO: Cape Elizabeth Planning Board 
 FROM: Conservation Commission 
 DATE: December 10, 2014 
 SUBJECT: Rams Head Boardwalk Resource Protection Permit 
 
At the December 9, 2014 meeting, the Conservation Commission discussed the above 
permit application. After reviewing the proposed boardwalk, the commission voted 
unanimously (6-0) to recommend approval of the Resource Protection Permit. 


